
 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Community Partner, 

The Rotary Club of Redwood City and the Redwood City Education Foundation are thrilled to invite 
you to sponsor our upcoming Wine Walk on Wednesday, May 14. This cherished event is dedicated 
to fostering education, strengthening our local community, supporting our downtown businesses, and 
celebrating Redwood City’s unique charm. 

Your sponsorship provides a unique opportunity to make a difference in students’ lives while 
showcasing your business to an engaged and supportive audience. Last year’s Wine Walk was a 
resounding success, with over 400 tickets sold. It brought together neighbors, friends, and local 
businesses, creating a lively and connected atmosphere, all to bring critical funds for educational 
programs. 

Sponsorship Opportunities​
We offer a variety of sponsorship levels to suit your goals and involvement preferences: 

●​ Cork Sponsor ($1 - $99): Acknowledgment on our event website and a social media shout-out. 
●​ Vineyard Friends ($100 - $249): All of the above, plus your name listed in the event program and 1 

event ticket. 
●​ Barrel Partners ($250 - $499): Includes all Vineyard Friends benefits, along with your logo on the 

event website and program, plus 4 tickets. 
●​ Cellar Advocates ($500 - $999): All Barrel Partner perks, plus your logo featured on event banners and 

10 tickets. 
●​ Reserve Patrons ($1,000 - $4,999): All the above, a featured post on social media, and 20 tickets. 
●​ Grand Cru Champions ($5,000 - $10,000): Our premier sponsorship level, including all benefits 

above, plus 50 event tickets and a highlighted role in event promotions. 

Why Sponsor? 
You can ensure Redwood City remains a community where all can thrive by becoming a sponsor: 

●​ Support Education: Your contribution will directly fund vital programs and resources that enhance the 
learning experience for Redwood City students. 

●​ Strengthen Community: Help create a memorable event that connects people and supports local 
businesses. 

●​ Gain Visibility: Enjoy meaningful exposure for your business through event promotions, social media, 
and a presence at the Wine Walk. 

We look forward to partnering with you for this exciting and meaningful event! 

With gratitude, 
​
Redwood City Education Foundation 
Rotary Club of Redwood City 

 


